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Congreso de Paraguayos Migrantes en los Estados Unidos, Inc. joins Chile organization and 

helps fund the development of a board game to help generate Dengue awareness 
 

 

CPMUSA has partnered with Paraguayos Residents of Chile to distribute “Beat the Dengue” board 

games within Paraguay.  This board game was strategically developed to engage children and help 

them understand how to combat Dengue.    

 

According to Ana Di Sessa, President of CPMUSA, this is a great opportunity to help educate kids 

of Paraguay to the dangers of Dengue and more importantly, how to prevent.    Marta Vera and her 

husband Salgado Eduardo Caballero, members of Paraguayos Residents en Chile, are the creators of 

the game.   The concept is to have the kids play the game which will make them learn about 

Dengue.  Dengue is a serious threat to Paraguay and every year more people acquire the illness and 

in some cases die.    

  

This project will be an ongoing.   If anyone is interested in helping, please contact  

 info@conparmusa.com or visit our website at www.conparmusa.com.  For more information about 

the game, please visit www.juegodengue.blogspot.com 

 

 

The Congreso de Paraguayos Migrantes en los Estados Unidos, Inc. is a nonprofit 501(c)3 

organization registered in the State of NY.   Their main mission is to work on projects and programs 

which will help enhance the lives of Paraguayans living within the United States, and also help 

support efforts to enhance the lives of people of Paraguay. 

 
        

“Beat the Dengue” board game 

 

mailto:info@conparmusa.com
http://www.conparmusa.com/
http://www.juegodengue.blogspot.com/

